Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 2:45 PM

To: '‘Becky Sterbentz'

Cc: William Spencer

Subject: RE: 1424 Harrison Street, Oakland, CA 94612 - Fuel Leak Case #R00002992 & GeoTracker

Global ID #T100000000619

Hi Becky,

Based upon your request, the schedule for work plan submittal is extended to January 15,
2010.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Becky Sterbentz [mailto:becky@aquifer.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 2:35 PM

To: Wickham; Jerry; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: William Spencer

Subject: 1424 Harrison Street, Oakland, CA 94612 - Fuel Leak Case #R00002992 & GeoTracker
Global ID #T100000000619

Hi Jerry,

As I noted by phone today, Aquifer Sciences is requesting a second extension of time for
submitting the report for case R02992, located at 1424 Harrison Street, Oakland. Please
approve an extension of the schedule until January 15, 20160.

Thank you.

Becky

Rebecca Sterbentz, PG, CHG

Aquifer Sciences, Inc.
(925) 283-9098



